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Introduction 

 

Pursuant to the State Personnel and Pensions Article § 22-406(o) the Department of Public 

Safety and Correctional Services is required to submit a report to the Joint Committee on 

Pensions on the number and salary of retirees rehired and non-retirees hired as Parole and 

Probation Agents.  

 

 (o) On or before September 1 of each year, the Secretary of Public Safety and  

  Correctional Services shall submit a report in accordance with § 2–1246  

  of the State Government Article to the Joint Committee on Pensions that  

  provides:  

   (1) the number of rehired retirees under subsection (c)(4)(x) of this  

        section;  

  (2) the annual salary of each rehired retiree at the time of retirement and  

                   the current annual salary of each rehired retiree;  

  (3) the number of parole and probation employees hired who are not  

        retirees; and  

  (4) the annual salary of each Parole and Probation employee who is  

        hired.  

 

 

Status of Rehired, Retired Parole & Probation Agents 

 

 

Fiscal year 2020: 

 

1) The Department did not rehire any retirees. 

2) There is no annual salary to report for any retiree. 

3) The Department hired 39 parole and probation agents that were not retirees.  

4) The average annual salary to report for any parole and probation agents hired is 

$59,138. 

 

 


